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Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,

Greetings from the St. Elizabeth Men of Action! What a crazy year. We hope and pray that you are
doing well and staying healthy. We continue to have men from our group praying for you each
day, and we lift you and your ministry up in prayer together each Tuesday morning when we gather
virtually. In a daily reading this month, the apostle Paul says in First Corinthians:

"Now the body is not a single part, but many. Now you are Christ's bodly,
and individually parts of it. Some people God has designated in the
Church to be, first, Apostles; second, prophets; third, teachers; then,
mighty deeds; then gifts of healing, assistance, administration, and
varieties of tongues. Strive eagerly for the greatest spiritual gifts."

Thank you for generously sharing your many gifts with all of us, in so many different ways. We want
you to know how much it is appreciated. And thank you for the many times you have encouraged
us and others to share our gifts and talents generously as well.

The challenges that have come our way this year serve to remind us of the importance of our faith,
and maybe even help draw us closer to God as we more fully realize that we are in control of
nothing. Know that your words and actions inspire us and many others to continue to grow
spiritually. We pray that God continues to bless you and your ministry.

The St. Elizabeth Men of Action

[Please Note: In order to decrease the potential spread of the COVID 19 virus, the MOA are not personally
signing your prayer letter this month.]



